
               
ROSSENDALE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
Local Government Act 1972  Section 123(1) 

 
LAND AT BURNLEY ROAD, BACUP IN THE BOROUGH OF 

ROSSENDALE 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that Rossendale Borough Council intends to dispose 

of land having an area of 4789 square metres (51548 square feet) or 

thereabouts which forms part of land used as an open space. This land is 

located at Burnley Road (adjoining The Hub), Bacup. It is intended to dispose 

of this land for the purposes of affordable housing. 

 

A plan showing the location of the site is available for inspection at the The 

One Stop Shop, The Business Centre, Futures Park Newchurch Road, Bacup  

OL13 0BB between the hours of 9.00 a.m. and 5.00 p.m. Monday to Friday.  If 

you have any queries about this Notice, please contact Mr Stuart Sugarman, 

Director of Business on 01706 252440 

 

Representations about the intended disposal must be made in writing and 

addressed to the Director of Business, Rossendale Borough Council, The 

Business Centre, Futures Park, Newchurch Road, Bacup OL130BB   

reference RWA/Z.3/001599 and be received by no later than 6th December 

2013 

 

 

DATED THIS 21st November 2013 

 

 

Stuart Sugarman 
Director of Business 
 
 
 

 


